
ACTION BEING TAKEN BY NHS ORGANISATIONS IN RESPONSE TO THE VICTORIA CLIMBIE INQUIRY

Each one of the nine NHS Trust’s in Suffolk was required by the Commission for Health Improvement, Health’s equivalent of the SSI, to conduct an audit of their child protection arrangements in their Trust.  

The outcome is being shared with Trusts Boards to identify gaps and agree plans for addressing the three areas for development identified in the audit.  

This presentation will cover Central Suffolk’s PCT response and give an idea of how we plan to move forward.  It will also describe some of the work undertaken by the Health ACPC sub–group which is jointly chaired by ACPC Chair and Director of Children’s Services and is the group for health leads responsible for the NHS contribution to protecting children in Suffolk.
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